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Jog-A-Thon  
When: Jog-A-Thon is NEXT Thursday, Nov. 4.  

Keep asking for those pledges! 
What: Each group (K-3, 4-5, and 6-8) will spend about an hour running on 

the track outside, so dress for the weather and pack a water bottle. 
Why: The money raised from the Jog-A-Thon goes right back to the kids. We 

pay for field trips and other classroom activities with these funds.  

TITLE ONE 
Applegate School is a Title 1 School. Title 1-A is the United States Government’s largest 
educational assistance program for schools. The funds received from Title 1 are used to 

provide programs to help children who are struggling in reading and math by providing extra 
help in addition to the core classroom instruction. This is a school wide program and all 

students are eligible to receive services. Student’s progress is closely monitored and 
adjustments to instruction are made throughout the year as needed. Parent’s rights include 

the right to request teacher qualifications, opportunities to meet with staff, plan and 
participate in decision making. 

If you would like more information about Title 1 please contact the school at 
541-846-6280 

Conference Days: 
Parent teacher conferences are coming up. They are 
scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
November 3rd-5th. These will be in-person or by 
Google meet. If you signed up for a Google meet, the 
link will be sent to your child's email. Please call the 
office with any questions.  

Picture Retakes 
November 3rd. 


